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  Note Verbal dated 17 February from the Permanent Mission 
of Turkey addressed to the Secretariat of the Conference on 
Disarmament transmitting the letter of the Permanent 
Representative of Turkey dated 3 February 2022 

  The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Turkey to the United Nations Office 

in Geneva and other International Organisations in Switzerland presents its compliments to 

the Secretariat of the Conference on Disarmament and kindly requests the Latter to issue the 

letter addressed by H.E. Sadık Arslan, Permanent Representative of the Republic of Turkey, 

to Ms. Tatiana Valovaya, Secretary General of the Conference on Disarmament, dated 3 

February 2022 as an official document of the Conference’s 2022 session. A copy of the said 

letter is attached herewith.  

  The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Turkey to the United Nations Office 

in Geneva and other International Organisations in Switzerland avails itself of this 

opportunity to renew to the the Secretariat of the Conference on Disarmament the assurances 

of its highest consideration 
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Annex 

  Statement by Turkey (03 February 2022) 

Dear Ms. Secretary-General, 

I have the honour to inform you that Turkey accepts the list contained in document 

CD/WP.638 with the understanding emphasized in and circulated with documents CD/1438 

and CD/1738. 

I would appreciate it if this letter could be issued as an official document of the 

Conference on Disarmament. 

Please accept, Your Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.  

(Signed): Sadik ARSLAN 

Permanent Representative 

Ambassador 
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